
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week At A Glance   

Monday 

Breakfast club 7.45 am £1.20, no need to book                                    
Cricket Y3-Y6 3 – 4.15 
SCSS Multisports Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Year 2 Trip to Captain Cook’s Monument 
 

Tuesday 
Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
School football clubs Y3-Y6  3 – 4.15 

Wednesday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book  
FILM CLUB: Cloudy with a Chance of Meatballs 2    U 
                        Finish: 4.40 
 

Thursday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
442 Football – Y1-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Running Club Y2-Y6 3 – 4.10 

Friday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
Choir 8am 
SCSS Dance Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 

 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance 

95.6% 

 

 

Well done to Red 1 

& Red 2 who 

achieved 100% this 

week 

 

 

This week’s House 

Champs 

 
Hill Top 

TRANSPORTER 

Dear Families,                                                               

      Thank you for understanding around sports days being 

postponed they will now take place on Wednesday 20th June  

Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 from 9:30am – 11:30am 

Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 from 1:00pm - 2:45pm   

Head Teacher Award 
For:  

  Behaviour Badge High Ability Maths Teachers' Choice 

FS1 Elsie McDonald Olly Fawcett Luka Richardson 

FS2 Lois Leyland  Keeley Ingledew  Millie Ramsay 
Y1 Amelia Hawcock-Jones Conner Parkin Izaac Savage 
Y2 Brooke Jones Elle Padgett Connor Bottomley 
Y3 Poppy Neasham Skye Cady Livia Hardy 
Y4 Lexie Robinson Ruby Breckon  Zayne Thornton  
Y5 Jacob Myers Ellis Holmes Lucie Evans 
Y6 Taylor Kennedy Ellie Dowse Leon Winspear 
 

 Skelton Primary School 
 

Friday 8th June 2018 
 

Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs E McLeod 
Tel: 01287 650689                                                                                                
Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 
Leeroy’s Joke Corner 

 What kind of shorts to clouds 

wear? 

Thunder wear 

USEFUL READING!  

We have recently bought a 

subscription to the magazine THE 

WEEK Junior. This is fabulous 

weekly news and facts round up 

for all keen readers - but it will 

appeal to the reluctant readers too! 

Look out for a copy in our library 

or get yourself a subscription. 

Safeguarding Audit May 2018                                      

We were recently audited for our safeguarding 

standards by an independent assessor.  Our assessor 

was impressed with not only our procedures but also 

the knowledge the children had about how to keep 

themselves safe outside of school and online.                   

She did however comment on the number of children 

waiting outside of school unsupervised for breakfast 

club, choir etc. Please remain with your children until 

you can hand them over to a member of staff.              

We have altered breakfast club starting on a trial basis 

to 7:45 to help with this. 

London Choir extravaganza 

This Sunday 10th June, lots of members of our 

amazing school choir are travelling to London to 

perform in the Festival Hall.  The choir are all very 

excited!  If you would like to follow us live, follow 

the link below.  The concerts begin at 2pm on 

Monday 11th June; the link will be around 30 

seconds behind the live performance. A link will 

also be on our school website. 

www.teesvalleycreativeden.org 

 

 

Y2 are putting on a performance of 

“Pirates Versus mermaids” for their 

Enterprise topic. Tickets are £1and are 

now on sale to all children…. 

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk
http://www.teesvalleycreativeden.org/


 

 

Are you ‘sharenting’ too much? 

"Sharenting" - where parents share personal information about their 
children on social media - is the "weakest link" in risking online fraud 
and identity theft, warns Barclays. 

The bank says parents are compromising their children's future financial 
security with so much online sharing. 

The bank's security specialists say social media means identity fraud has 
"never been easier". 

Barclays is warning that parents might be "lulled into a false sense of 
security" and fail to realise they are making their children "fraud targets" in 
the future, by publishing so much personal information which will remain 
online. 

Identity fraud 

Parents are being told that information on social media is vulnerable to 
being misused to hack passwords or for identity fraud scams. 

The bank says parents can reveal names, ages and dates of births from 
birthday messages, home addresses, place of birth, mother's maiden 
name, schools, the names of pets, sports teams they support and 
photographs. 

Barclays warns that such details, which will still be available when young 
people are adults, could be used for fraudulent loans or credit card 
transactions or online shopping scams. 

The bank is urging parents to check their online privacy settings and to 
make sure that they know what information is being made available about 
their children. 

"Through social media, it has never been easier for fraudsters to gather the 
key pieces of information required to steal someone's identity," said Jodie 
Gilbert, head of digital safety for Barclays. 

 

 


